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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 9:44 AM


To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Brian Ellrott


Subject: Shasta Uncertainties in I&S Tables


Hey guys --

So there are a lot of "uncertain" entries for the I&S tables for Shasta division, which I should address.


I need to be actually revising the section today for COB deadline today. I can work on the tables tonight or


some tomorrow morning but want to coordinate with you. I know you'll have a crunch tomorrow to get things


addressed by the COB I&S deadline tomorrow.


Worst case, I work offline and insert them when you are ready and documents are free. But let me know ho wto


work with you on this.


Thanks -

Cathy



